
DRAFT MEMORANDUM 

 

 

September 26, 1995 

 

To:               Noelle Gray 

 

From:          Douglas Horne 

 

Subj:            DOD Status Report for FY 1995 Re: Compliance With JFK Act 

 

 

Name of Agency: Department of Defense (includes OSD, Army, Navy, Marine Corps             

                          and Air Force) 

 

Name of Person Supplying Information: Doug Horne 

 

Agency Compliance: To date, no redacted documents have been identified by any uniformed service 

or component of the Department of Defense. In April of 1993, in response to the JFK Act, the Army 

requested all of its activities search for assassination-related documents; three Army activities 

identified assassination documents and transferred same to the U.S. Army Information Systems 

Command at Fort Huachuca, Arizona, pending transfer to NARA. As ARRB can best determine, 

neither OSD nor any of the other uniformed services has taken similar steps. 

 

    Accordingly, on August 30, 1995 ARRB requested that DOD and the Departments of the Navy 

and Air Force issue DOD-wide and service-wide directives informing all activities of the requirements 

of the JFK Act and requesting that each activity canvass its records in a search for assassination 

documents. While awaiting DOD and Service compliance with this request, ARRB has compiled, in 

draft form, detailed requests for additional information which will be forwarded to DOD, Army, Navy 

(and Marine Corps), and the Air Force during FY 1996. ARRB has every reason to expect that when 

issued, our requests for additional information will result in the identification of additional military 

records for the JFK Collection, some of which are likely to be redacted or postponed. 


